TG21 - Climatic Data for Building Services i

A report on the inaugural meeting of TG21 which was held on 7th and 8th April last year has been
included in Issue 3/97.

At that meeting the suggestion was made to arrange the next meeting in conjunction with the CIB World
Congress and so TG21 joins the impressive list of Groups that will meet in Gévle.

It will be on 5th and 6th June 1998 and Dr. Kamal Handa from the Chalmers University of Technology
will be in charge.

A call for Abstracts and more about this meeting appears in the section Forthcoming Meetings
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